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Adam. Growing up in the outdoors and continuing to enjoy 
fishing, surfing, skiing, and running, helped spur his 
interest in weather and climate.

ROTARIANS UNDER 
THE WEATHER
John Brennan 
Pat Hogan
Bob McClure, Jr
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MAKE-UP MEETINGS 
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ONLINE
www.recwusa.org

MONDAY

Tallahassee Southside, 
TBD (call 850-294-1868)

Chattahoochee Club, 12:30 
Captain’s Table

TUESDAY

Tallahassee Sunrise, 
7:30 am, Four Points 
Sheraton

Tallahassee Capital Club, 
Noon, Hilton Garden Inn

Apalachicola Club, Noon, 
Tapa’s Bar

Bainbridge Club, 11:45 am - 
1:00 pm, Kribo Center

Quincy Club, Noon, 
Historical Society

Tallahassee Sunset Club, 
6:30 pm, Food Glorious 
Food (1st & 3rd only)

THURSDAY

Wakulla Club, 8:30 am, 
Wakulla Environmental 
Institute

Tallahassee Northside, 
12:30 pm, Holiday Inn 
Graves Rd. 

Thomasville Club, 12:30 
pm, Plaza Restaurant

FRIDAY

Monticello Club, Noon, 1st 
Presbyterian Church

August 6, 2019

International Airport and Industrial District.

He and wife Katie are proud parents to two sons, Jimmy Theo III and 
John Michael 

$74.00
July 1 to Present

Please help us with our 
CART collection, look 
for the blue bucket on 
your table, and take a 
moment to contribute 
if you are able!
Rotary's "Coins for 
Alzheimer's Research 
Trust" (CART) awarded 
five 2018 research 
grants out of 80 
applications by U.S. 
scientists for a total of 
$700,000 to search for 
solutions to this 
disease.

For updated events, programs, Rotodome Editions, and 
District Newsletters please visit our website at: 
www.tallahasseerotary.org/
Rotodome edited by:  Allan Franklin, Jr.

Melvin Pope, III
Red Cross Senior Community 

Volunteer Coordinator

Hurricane  Michael Recovery

Melvin Pope, III is a second-generation member of The Rotary Club of 
Tallahassee and has been since 1982.  He is a Paul Harris Fellow +2 and has 
served on many of our club committees.  

Melvin was born and raised in Tallahassee and attended Leon High School and 
Florida State University.  

After a 28-year career with Northwestern Mutual, he formed, and continues to 
be Managing Partner of, Financial Partners, a boutique executive and physician 
employee benefit firm with emphasis on advanced life insurance, disability 
insurance, and investment wealth.  

Melvin began work with the Red Cross as a volunteer while learning first aid in 
the Boy Scouts (where he eventually became an Eagle Scout). He has served the 
Capital Area Chapter of the Red Cross in all board positions and currently serves 
as the Senior Community Volunteer Coordinator.  

Today, Melvin will be providing us with an update of the Hurricane Michael 
recovery efforts.  

7/31/19 - TCC President Jim Murdaugh, introduced by Past 
President Don Parks, updates the club on current successes of 
Tallahassee Community College.
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Innes Richards, 
District Governor

Club Officers
Kaye Kendrick, 
President
Charlie Rockwood, 
President-Elect
Larry Smith, 
Secretary
Allan Franklin, III, 
Treasurer
Donald Parks, 
Immediate Past Pres.
Fanchon Funk, 
Chaplain
Scott Bonnell, 
Sergeant At Arms

Club Directors
Ginger Boyd, 
Programs
Anthony Miller, 
Club Administration
Nancy Stepina-
Robison,
Rotary Foundation
Woody Carlson, 
International Service
Manny Hernandez, 
Membership

Pam Griggs, 
Community Service

Lanisha 
Wetherington,

Rotary 
International

Mark Maloney, 
President

District 6940            

Upcoming Programs:

August 14:  Christina Paredes, Director of the Office 
of Economic Vitality
August 21:  Christian Fischer; CEO of Georgia Pacific
August 28:  Elizabeth Emmanual; Downtown 
Improvement Authority

Upcoming Events:

Big Bend Homeless Coalition:
Those interested in volunteering for RCT BBHC as a meal 
volunteer, please contact Sam Rogers at 850-668-0458 or 
srogerssr@aol.com for more info! Our club will be serving 
the first Tuesday of each month.

Rotary Backpacking
Join us the 3rd Saturday of every month at 9am at Second 
Harvest to pack bags of food for needy children in our 
community. The next backpacking will be Saturday, 8/17.

Doing Good in the World!

What is the Rotary Foundation's 
Annual Fund?

The Rotary Foundation is funded in 
two different ways:  The Annual Fund 
and the Endowment Fund.  

The primary source of unrestricted 
support for the programs of the 
Rotary Foundation, The Annual Fund 
supports programs in more than 200 
geographical regions.  From digging 
clean water wells for villages in Africa 
to teaching basic literacy skills to 
children in Latin American, during 
any given moment, thousands of 
Rotarians volunteer their time and 
expertise to ensure that all 
contributions given to the Annual 
Fund are spent wisely on quality 
Rotary projects.  

The Annual fund is comprised of 
donations from Rotarians, friends of 
Rotary, corporations, workplace 
giving vehicles and ca be matched by 
corporate matching gifts to leverage 
your donations. 

To learn more, check out 
222.Rotary.org or contact me, be

CONTACT NANCY STEPINA-ROBIS
(nstepinarobison@gmail.com).

Rotarians may also contact Rotar
Support Center at 
contact.center@rotary.org or 
1-866-8279.

August Birthdays 

Maggie Schultz  8/1 
David Wollschlager 8/1
Sam Rogers 8/5
Paul Sawyer  8/5
Tyler Sununu  8/10
Pat Hogan 8/12
James Dowling  8/13
Payne Midyette  8/13
Henry Hanson  8/13
Luke Murphy  8/20
Mike Forsthoefel 8/22
Chad McClellan  8/24
Skip Foster 8/25
Anthony Hopson 8/25
E.E. Eunice 8/25
Laura Murphy  8/26

Dues Invoices have gone out electronically to all 
members with email addresses on file with 
DacDB.  If you haven't received an invoice, or 
have any questions, please see Ellen at the next 
meeting.  If you have received an invoice, 
please remit as soon as possible so that your 
club can have the funds needed to do all the 
good work that it does!

Happy Birthday!
low.

ON 

Adam Briggs  8/28
Frank Rainer  8/28
David Mullins  8/29
Dylan Rivers  8/30
William Spicola   8/31
 Youth Service

Allan Franklin, Jr., 
Public Relations & 
Information

Follow the Club on Social: 
@RotaryClubTallahassee

Contact email for Ellen Hicks: 
rotaryellen2018@gmail.com 
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